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December 12, 2012 
Pharmacy Announcement 

 
Geodon® Point of Sale Notification 

Effective August 1, 2012, Nevada Medicaid began reimbursing for the newly available generic 
ziprasidone (brand Geodon®).  To maintain continuity of care, the pharmacy Point of Sale system was 
updated to allow recipients currently getting brand Geodon to continue getting the brand name.  Both 
brand Geodon and generic ziprasidone will be considered preferred on the Preferred Drug List until the 
next Preferred Drug List update.   
 

  


